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RHS News 
●​ Rochester High School presents “IN OUR SCHOOL”:  The 

“IN OUR SCHOOL” presentations will be held on four 

evenings with families covering major topics at Rochester 

High School.  We are piloting these meetings to have one 

a month for families during the 25-26 school year.   

○​ First Presentation: Vaping Power Point 

 
●​ RHS Winter MAP Testing Scores - 9th Grade Math Scores 

(High 3%, Average 78%, Low 19%); 9th Grade Reading 
Scores (High 19%, Average 67%, Low 14%); 10th Grade 
Math Scores (High 20%, Average 69%, Low 10%); 10 
Grade Reading Scores (High 14%, Average 64%, Low 22%) 

○​ RHS Semester 1 Data Report 24-25 
 

●​ Curt Fitzgerald has been awarded the VFW National 
Citizenship Education Teacher of the Year from the 
Department of Illinois VFW 10th District.  
Congratulations Mr. Fitz! 
 

●​ Thank You Mockingbird Bakery, Rochester Public Library, and Hilltop Convenience for the 
wonderful supplies donated to the RHS Teacher Workroom.  
Coordinators were Kristin LaMontagne and Sarah Kerley. 
 

●​ Congratulations to the RHS Scholastic Bowl Team and Coach 
Buckley on a successful regular season.  The varsity went 
29-23 and the JV 28-23.  IHSA Regionals begin March 10. 
 

●​ Congratulations to the RHS Academic Challenge Team on 
qualifying for Sectional Competition. 

 
●​ RHS Winter Sports - Good Luck to all our Rockets as they 

celebrate their Senior Night Activities and IHSA postseason 
play. 
 

●​ February 28 - March 2 - RHS Play - “Legally Blonde” 

 
 

 



Congratulations to Mrs. Bell, Mrs. Gonzalez and the RHS Scholastic Art Winners!!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


